WORLD YACHT CRUISES

Pier 62, West 23rd St. & Hudson River, New York, N.Y. 10011-1088 » (212) 929-8540

January 14, 1989

To Whom it May concern,

Adrian O'Herlihy has worked under my direct supervision
as first cook since September 30, 1988.

Throughout his stay at World Yacht Cruises both his work
and performance were exceptional.

It is with great pleasure that I give a recommendation

for Mr. O'Herlihy to help him advance his career as a
chef.

Sijncerely,

N

" Michel Bourdeaux
Executive Chef

MB/dr



